
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 12 – Reports 
 
Your child’s report has been emailed to you today. This first report details your child’s attitude to learning in all 
subjects studied as part of their curriculum. You will receive a more detailed report at the end of the academic year 
detailing the progress your child is making in their studies, alongside comments on their attitude to learning. If you 
have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s tutor.  Details of these can be found here. 
 
Year 12 Progress Evening 
 
There will be a Year 12 Progress evening, and this will be held on Thursday 2nd February 2023.  A letter will be sent to 
you with further details of the evening and information on how to access the parents evening booking system.  Please 
keep these details for future reference. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Gourlay 
Assistant Principal 

https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/?title=Sixth+Form+Tutors&pid=262

